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Friday 11th February 2022 
Newsletter 15 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
      I hope that you’re all well. Despite the staffing issues we’ve had recently. We’ve managed 
to keep a full programme of curriculum and extra-curriculul 
 

 

 
 
Cross Country Tomorrow Morning Cancelled! 
The Cross Country event planned to take place tomorrow at 9:30 at Longley Park has been cancelled.  

 
 

Local Champions 
Our boys’ football team 
matched the girls’ team’s 
achievement earlier this term 
by winning the local area 
championships at Wisewood 
Sports Centre this Wednesday. 
They did it in style too winning 
all three games, 8-0, 2-1 and 6-
0. I was proud of all the boys 
(Freddie, Liam, Sam, Joe, Caleb, 
Finlay and Dylan) who showed 
great teamwork and sporting 
behavior throughout. Many of 
the Y6 girls returned the favour 
of supporting the team as the 
boys did this for them at their 
competition; coming armed 
with half time snacks for the 
lads. They were joined by a 
larger Loxley pupil contingent 
and it was nice  to also see 
former pupils Jake and Max 
refereeing again. Thank you 
again to Miss Ruddleston for 
organizing the whole event so 
well and let’s see what the boys 
can do at the city finals! 
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French Day or Journee’ Francais 
 

 
 
Bonjour tout le monde! We’re having a great day of experiencing French culture and learning French language today 
at Loxley Primary School. From sampling French breakfasts in Reception to learning words for colours and body parts 
through the French book Va-t’en Grand Monstre in Year 6. I want to say a big thank you or should I say ‘un grand 
merci’ to  Gina and Marc Medjekane-Mayolin, for helping in Reception and to former pupil Caitlin Barnes (who 
studies French) for coming in to school to help today. 
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Y4 and Y5 Thornbridge Parents’ Residential Visit Meeting  
It’s great to be getting our programme of residential visits back into full swing again. They are great for 
building confidence, independence, learning new skills and just for having a memorable experience with 
friends. On Wednesday 23rd February at 5:45pm we will be having a Zoom meeting for parents. An 
invitation with a link to the meeting will be sent to you before hand. Just as a reminder, the dates for the 
visit itself are Monday 21st March to Wednesday 23rd March. Thank you. 
 

World Book Day! – dressing up on Friday 3rd March 
We will be having our World Book Day event on Friday 3rd March rather than the Thursday as I believe 
these special event days are far more suited to Fridays. There will be much fun and learning related to 
books going on in school and – yes – we will be dressing up again! This time the dressing up theme will be a 
character from a book. Book vouchers will be handed out to each child during the week. Please save them 
for the Scholastic Book Fair coming to school on the week of parents’ evening. Thank you! 

 
Back to School on Monday 21st February 
I know many other schools in the local area have an inset day on Monday 21st but we are definitely open 
for pupils on that day. I hope the children have a great week’s holiday and I hope parents will get some 
down time too. Please keep up the reading though and I look forward to seeing you all back at school the 
week after next. 
 

Kind regards, 
 
 

James Connolly 


